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Re: Docket No. 20210001-EI - In re: Fuel and purchased power cost recovery clause 
with generating performance incentive factor. 

Dear Ms. Moncada: 

Please file responses to the following data and document requests in the above-referenced 
docket with the Commission Clerk by March 12, 2021: 

1. Please refer to Florida Power & Light Company' s (FPL or Company) "Mid-
Course Correction Petition" (MCC Petition), dated February 26, 2021, filed in Docket 
No. 20210001-EI. 1 The Company's supporting documentation filed with its MCC 
petition assumes a April 1, 2021 implementation date for new rates. However, the Florida 
Public Service Commission (Commission) Conference addressing the Company' s 
petition is also contemplated to be April 1, 2021. 

a. Hypothetically, if the Company's petition is addressed at the April 1, 2021 
Commission Conference, but ultimately the Commission decides on an alternative 
effective date of May 1, 2021, what would be the effect on the Company's current 
proposal? Please also specifically remark on the effect to a typical monthly 
residential customer using 1,000 kWh of electricity. 

b. Please submit an alternative/updated Appendix A and alternative/updated 
Appendix C to the MCC Petition that assumes a May 1, 2021 implementation date 
for new fuel factors. 
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c. If the MCC petition is approved, please describe the Company’s timeline and 
process for notifying customers of the change to fuel factors. 

 
2. Please refer to page five of the MCC Petition. Given the forward natural gas price 

movements since the Company obtained market information to develop its MCC petition, 
does the Company believe the data obtained February 19, 2021, is still suitable or 
representative of future fuel cost expectations for the remainder of the year?      

 
 
 Should you have any questions or need more information regarding this data request, 
please contact me at (850) 413-6218 or sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us . 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

/s/ Suzanne Brownless 
 

Suzanne Brownless 
Special Counsel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

c: Commission Clerk 
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